
 
 

 

 

 
June 2025  
  
Dear Parents /Carers,   
 

This is the last letter I will send you this year as students are in their final term of Year 12.  The 
students have been using their study time wisely, revising, making revision cards and completing 
exam papers. This will stand them in good stead for Year 13.   
   
Full Reports   
This year your child will have received a settling in report, progress reports every term, a mock 
report and this half term you will receive your child's full report. This will give you and your child 
information about what they have learnt in each subject and their next steps for Year 13. These 
reports will be used as the basis for the reference they will receive from Fakenham Sixth Form for 
UCAS, apprenticeships, or job applications.    
  
Year 12 Celebrations Wednesday 2nd July  
Our Year 12 celebration will be held on Wednesday 2nd July, 2-3.20pm. This event is to celebrate 
the hard work and determination of all our Year 12 students. This will be held on the sixth form 
outside area, and we ask that students bring picnic food and a rug to sit on if they wish. There will 
be fun activities and music. It would be great to see all our Year 12 students there.  
  
Work Experience  
On July 7th, Year 12 students begin their two weeks and two days of work experience. Those 
students who do not have a placement will be required to attend sixth form where they will be 
supported to access virtual work experience, or complete online educational courses related to 
their studies and future aspirations. These students must attend sixth form at 8:40am, where they 
will be registered as normal. If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Marshall at 
s.marshall@fakenhamacademy.org  
  
Dates for Your Diary   
Visit to Anglia Ruskin (students who opted for this) -25th June 2025  
Royal Norfolk Show – 26th June 2025  
Year 12 Celebration event – 2nd July 2025  
Work Experience - 7th July to 22nd July 2025  
Break up for summer – 22nd July 202  
GCSE Results Day (for re-sit students) 21st August 2025  
Return to Year 13 – Friday 5th September 2025  
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Curriculum   
If you are unsure as to what your child is studying in their A levels, we have a page on the 
curriculum, on our website which gives an overview of what is being taught in Year 12 and 13  - 
Year-13-Curriculum-Overview.pdf. You can also find detailed information about subject course 
content here Subject Information - Fakenham  . Subject teachers regularly share information and 
revision materials for these topics with their students on Class Charts or Teams.    
  
Evidence shows that students do best when the Sixth Form staff and parents work together. We 
want all our students to do their best in the Sixth form and enjoy their time with us. If you have any 
questions or concerns, please contact your child’s form tutor or the Sixth Form Team so we can 
resolve any issues quickly.    
  
Sixth Form Administrator: J.harvey@fakenhamacademy.org    
Sixth Form Pastoral Lead: s.marshall@fakenhamacademy.org     
Head of Sixth Form: l.marshall-smith@fakenhamacademy.org     
   
Thank you for your continued support. Have a wonderful summer.   
 
Yours faithfully, 

 

  
Mrs. Marshall-Smith   
Assistant Headteacher-Head of Sixth Form   
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